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June 2, 2020 
 
Dear Church Family,  
  
We have not met in the building for worship since the middle of March.  Thank you for your 
patience as we have sought to demonstrate the love of God and others.  Thanks also to those who 
have faithfully served to ensure that the online ministry of GCBC has helped keep us 
connected and growing in our relationship with Jesus and others.    
  
It is our joy to announce that GCBC will be opening the doors for worship beginning June 7th, this 
coming Sunday.  A Task Force has been faithfully meeting to prepare us for this day.  Please keep 
in mind that some of these changes that follow are temporary.    
  

A Two worship services will be offered.  The first will be at 9:00 AM and the second at 10:30 
AM.  The services will be for one hour.  The seating will be different than you are use to – 
we will be scattered out more than normal.  Early on we will use the black plastic seats, 
which are easily cleaned.   Offering plates will not be passed during the service.  There 
will be singing.  

 
B Children’s Ministry (Nursery-Toddlers-Primary Sunday School-Preschool Church-Children’s 

Church) will not be offered or rooms available for the foreseeable future.  The Mother’s 
room will be available for mothers and infants. 

 
C Masks are not required but are recommended.  We will have disposable masks available if 

you so desire.  There will be clearly marked entry and exit doors into and out of the 
building.  Please use the “no touch” hand sanitizer stations that are available.  No 
handshakes, no hugs, and please try to use good social distancing.  

 
D There will be no café and no Student/Adult Sunday School.  Please stay home if you have a 

fever or feel ill.  We will continue to live-stream the 10:30 worship service.  Sunday School 
will also continue to be offered as video class.  Our ministry on WGCY continues.  

  
Every effort is being made to be safe and conscientious.  We do plan to continually evaluate things 
and do not doubt that changes will come.  We value and welcome your input.  Thank you for your 
faithful giving.  We are looking forward to being physically together.  
  
If you have questions, please call the church office.  
  
In Christ,  
  
 
 
Mike Snyder   
Elder Chairman 
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